
From: Lizabeth Lufrano
To: commentletters
Subject: Comments to A-2239(a)-(c)
Date: Monday, December 11, 2017 11:30:04 AM

Dear Clerk to the Board Townsend,

The proposed revisions to the East San Joaquin Waste Discharge Requirements will drive up costs to our farmers
and the food they produce.  This is detrimental to businesses, residents of our state and effectively drive these
agricultural businesses out of state! 

California has been shown to mismanage our public maintenance programs (water resources, dams, fire
management, infrastructure systems) and to add more bureaucracy to this mismanagement team will only exacerbate
the problems!

Sincerely,

Lizabeth Lufrano
17979 Vierra Canyon Rd
Salinas, CA 93907
lalufrano@msn.com

(1/23/18) Board Meeting
A-2239(a)-(c)

Deadline: 12/22/17 by 12 noon

12-11-17
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